
 

 

 

 

 
   
 
 
 

23 November 2023 

 
  

By email:     

 

Tēnā koe , 

 

Re: Official information request regarding the use of te reo Māori 

I refer to your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) dated 23 

November 2023, relating to the use of te reo Māori. 

You asked for information on: 

1. Any changes to policy on the use of te reo Māori in either internal or external 

communications since October 13 2023. 

2. Any internal communications (including emails, texts, messages and memos) 

relating to the use of te reo Māori since October 13 2023. 

3. Any advice received or prepared on the use of te reo Māori since October 13 

2023. 

Changes to policy since October 13 2023 

Te Tāhū Hauora has not made any changes to policy on the use of te reo Māori in 

either internal or external communications since October 13, 2023. 

Internal communications relating to the use of te re Māori since October 13 2023 

Te Tāhū Hauora has not released any internal communications relating to the use of 

te reo Māori since October 13 2023. 

Any advice received or prepared on the use of te reo Māori since October 13 2023 

Te Tāhū Hauora has not received or prepared any advice on the use of te reo Māori 

since October 13 2023. 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact us at info@hqsc.govt.nz. If you 

would like to add any additional information relevant to your request, please do not 

hesitate to contact us so that this can be included.  



 

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 

decision under s 28(3) of the Act. Information about how to make a complaint is 

available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602.  

Please note that Te Tāhū Hauora publishes some of its OIA responses on its 

website, after the response is sent to the requester. The responses published 

are those that are considered to have a high level of public interest. We will not 

publish your name, address, or contact details. 

 
Nāku noa, nā 

 

Raoul Sarup 

Official information advisor 

Te Tāhū Hauora Health Quality & Safety Commission  




